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 6/17/24 

Planholders of the Northwestern Water and Sewer District, 2024 Portage Water Main Replacement, SS-
306E, project are hereby notified of the following amendments to the Contract Documents. This 
Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents. 

QUESTIONS 

The following questions were submitted to the Engineer.  The answers provided below are for the 
clarification of Bidders questions.  Questions have been paraphrased for brevity.   

Question #1 –Will the engineer’s estimate be raised? 

No, not at this time. 

Question #2 – With the water main being installed deeper to account for road lowering, will the water 
services need to be installed deeper than 4’-0”? 

The new service will need to be installed with a minimum of 4’-6” of cover.   
 

Question #3 – Are Rieberlok Gaskets acceptable for joint restraint? 

No. 

Question #4 – If long or short water services are in rock, can they be open cut? Will we be paid for rock 
excavation & pavement? 

The bid should include the service installation as indicated in the Drawings and Specifications. If 
adjustments to installation methods are needed, they will be addressed once the project is awarded. 

Question #5 – What trench width should be used for this project?  

The trench width should be no wider than 6’ as shown on the pavement restoration sheets. 

Question #6 – For rock excavation, are we following that it has to be more than 6” thick to be 
compensated for rock removal per definition of Contract Items 14.04 4? 

Yes, see Specification 01010, 14.01, B.  

 

RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED ON PAGE C-410 - 1 OF THE BID. 

 


